From: Tracey Matthews 
Sent: 04 May 2017 12:56
To: Planning
Subject: Application 15/00837/OUT

Tracey Matthews

83 Bucknell Road

Bicester

Oxon

OX26 2DF

I am writing to object to the above planning application.  Bicester has become a massive housing estate with little area left for nature and walkers. I feel that to build on this lovely meadow is completely wrong and against being a "Healthy Town".  We are already getting 13,000 plus houses built in Bicester, this has to be enough. Please we need to keep the meadows and fields for the nature that is being severely impacted by more building works.  As well as people who are having to deal with congestion, pollution and more.

This meadow is very important and has a lot of wildlife attached to it and we need to be able to leave something for our children rather than a land of houses and no green spaces.  You need to leave the important wildlife habitats alone and build on the land already ear-marked which is enough we do not need this additional development being added on.  We need green open spaces and areas of natural beauty to attract and keep people in Bicester we also need areas to be able to walk our dogs in the fresh air and let our children run around not inhibited by roads, pollution and more.  

Yours 

Tracey Matthews

